
 
 
 
 Mayoral Minute  Page 1 

 

Council, submitted on 13 December 2022. 
 
 
 
 

MM36/22 GLEN STREET CAR PARK ANNUAL PERMIT - Mayor, 
Councillor Jordan Lane          

File Number: MYR/07/10/20 - BP22/978 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That Council: 
 
(a) Revert the annual Glen Street Car Park permit to its pre-2022 rate;  
 
(b) That the revised rate be immediately placed on public exhibition and that any 

further collections at the present rate be frozen in the interim;  
 
(c) Report back to Council following public exhibition, and include a mechanism 

for Council to refund payments made in the 2022/23 financial year; and  
 
(d) Undertake further investigations with respect to car parking in the Eastwood 

Town Centre and bring options for a revised parking framework to Council by 
mid-2023 as part of the 2023/24 Operational Plan process. 

 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
There are no attachments for this report. 
 
Report Prepared By: 
 
 
Councillor Jordan Lane 
Mayor  
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